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Dear family members, colleagues, friends, and members of the CIEH and IFEH, 
 
 
It is with deep sadness and a profound sense of loss that I learned of the passing of Peter Archer, 
past President of the International Federation of Environmental Health and a truly dedicated advocate 
for our profession. 
 
Peter was not only an esteemed leader within the environmental health community, but also a warm-
hearted colleague and a personal friend whom I deeply admired. His unwavering commitment to 
improving public and environmental health, his integrity, and his genuine passion for advancing our 
field have left an enduring legacy within IFEH and far beyond. 
 
Throughout his distinguished career, Peter inspired countless professionals with his knowledge, 
humility, and sense of purpose. His leadership within both IFEH and CIEH strengthened our global 
community, reminding us of the power of collaboration, respect, and service to humanity. 
 
On behalf of the International Federation of Environmental Health, I extend our sincerest condolences 
to Peter’s family, friends, and colleagues. His passing is a great loss to all who knew him, yet his 
influence and spirit will continue to guide and inspire future generations of environmental health 
professionals. 
 
 
With deepest sympathy and respect, 
 
 
 
Bruno Cvetković 
President 
International Federation of Environmental Health (IFEH) 
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